
Mental Health Matters in Eastern Idaho Schools Application  

Thank you for your interest in securing funds through Mental Health Matters in Eastern Idaho 

Schools. Requests must align with our goals of supporting mental health. We strive to improve 

our system of care through training, building, and creating change to reduce self-destructive 

behavior and youth suicide in schools and communities.  

Applications must be completed by May 30, 2024, and submitted to questions@rhscares.com or 

by mail to:  
      FASI 

       Attn: Taiya 

       PO Box 54 

       Iona, ID 83427. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Grant Request  

Requester Name:  School Name:  School Address:  Email Address:  

Requester’s Phone:  Date of Request:  Amount of Funds 

Requested:  
Number of Individuals 

Served:  

  

• What program (s) does your school currently use to support mental health?  (ie:  Hope 

Squad; Idaho AWARE; Sources of Strength)   

 

 

 

 

• What are the pros and cons of your current program (s)?    

 

 

 

   

• How can the community help support your school in addressing mental health issues?   

 

 

 

   

   

• If awarded funds, how would your school use the money to support mental health?  

Specifically for large populations of the student body (Be specific)   
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